
From: Julie Pond 
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 5:29 pm 
To: 4lutton objections 
Cc: Linda Chung (Cllr) 
Subject: Re: 4 Lutton Terrace 
 
Dear Anabelle  
 
My flat no is 16 New Court 
 
Regards 
 
Julie  
 
On Thu, 11 May 2023, 15:58 4lutton objections wrote: 
Dear Julie,  
Could you kindly clarify your flat number ? so we will add it to the objection list 
Anabelle 
 
On Wed, Apr 26, 2023 at 6:44 PM Julie Pond wrote: 
Dear Ms Chung  
 
I am writing to object to the proposed development at 4 Lutton Terrace. 
 
The increased height of this building will cause a detrimental effect to the New 
Court residents. The view from my flat has already diminished to the rear of 
the flat and to have a reduced view from the front will add another level of 
diminishment to the view. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 


